
 

 

 

Please Join Us For  
VIRTUAL 

Parent - Teacher 
Conferences 

Thursday, November 18th 

3:30-8:00 pm 
 and  

Friday, November 19th 
8:30 -11:30 am 

Time	slots	are	available	on	
Edsby.	Please	ensure	that	you	
sign	up	as	soon	as	possible	to	
secure	your	preferred	time.	

	
Teachers	will	be	forwarding	
links	to	discuss	your	child’s	

Progress	Report.	
	

	

N O V E M B E R  2 0 2 1  

News from the Office 
													October	has	certainly	flown	by	as					
												students	and	staff	have	been	engaged	in		
									a	variety	of	activities	both	inside	and		

																											outside	of	the	classroom.	Roy	H.	Crosby	
students	participated	in	the	Take	Me	Outside	Day	this	month	
by	visiting	our	first	ever	school-wide	Crosby	Pumpkin	Patch.	
This	experiential	learning	day	promoted	outdoor	learning	in	
many	engaging	ways.	From	opportunities	for	financial	
literacy	to	visual	arts	to	physical	education	and	literacy,	the	
Pumpkin	Patch	was	an	incredible	hands-on	learning	
opportunity	which	allowed	students	to	learn	beyond	the	
physical	classroom	environment.	A	sincere	thank	you	to	
Ms.Bessiris	who	coordinated	our	outdoor	event	with	the	
support	of	many	staff	including	Mrs.	Recchia,	Mrs.	Walsh,	
Ms.	Grigorakis,	Ms.	Mani	and	Ms.	Papadatos.		

In	addition,	the	October	merriment	continued	with	
our	“Green	Zone	Happy	Bags”	fundraiser	which	was	
spiritedly	led	by	Mrs.	Recchia.	This	fundraiser	will	help	to	
support	Crosby’s	Mental	Health	initiatives	which	includes	
the	purchase	of	equipment	for	students	to	enjoy	during	
recess.	Thank	you	to	all	families	who	helped	to	support	both	
the	pumpkin	patch	and	the	“Happy	Bags”	fundraisers.	The	
staff	hopes	to	continue	to	inspire	fun	and	healthy	practices	
through	continued	modeling	and	events	like	these.	

Finally,	Roy	H.	Crosby	culminated	the	month	of	
October	with	a	‘socially	distanced’	Fall	Dance.		The	students	
participated	in	“Just	Dance”	October-themed	movements.		
The	‘spooky	twist’	added	to	the	enthusiasm	of	the	day!		
	

Sincerely,	
Mrs. Di Stefano 

Roy H. Crosby Public School 
Website: http://www.royhcrosby.ps.yrdsb.edu.on.ca/ 

Email: roy.h.crosby.ps@yrdsb.ca 
Phone: (905) 294-2910 

 

Principal:	Mrs.	Christina	Di	Stefano	

EOAA:	Ms.	Leeanne	Arbour	

Secretary:	Ms.	Carmen	Gieb	

Trustee:	Mr.	Allan	Tam	

Superintendent:	Dr.	Kien	Nam	Luu	

School	Council	Chairs:	Rebekah	Mitchell	

																																															and	Melissa	Chee	
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Mon Tues Wed Thurs Fri 
1 2 3 4 5 

	 School Council Meeting 
6:45 – 8:00 pm 

 Diwali  

8 9 10 11 12 

 
 
 

 School Council FORUM 
6:00-8:00 pm 

 

Remembrance Day  

 
 

15 16 17 18 19 
 Progress Reports 

Go Home 
 

 Virtual Parent-Teacher 
Interviews 3:30 – 8 pm 

 

PA DAY 

Parent-Teacher 
Interviews  

8:30 – 11:30 am 

22 23 24 25 26 
   Camouflage Spirit Day  

(Wear green, grey or black 
camouflage) 
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30    
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For the complete newsletter please visit the 
Roy H. Crosby Public School website: 

http://www.royhcrosby.ps.yrdsb.edu.on.ca/ 

Looking ahead to December 

November 2021 


